
Dear Final CA Nov’20 Students, 
 
As we all are aware, India is facing a global pandemic and is under complete 
lockdown for at least another two weeks. Moreover, the amount of time that would be 
required for the situation to normalise is yet unknown. 
 
In this scenario, we strongly advise you not to waste your precious time considering 
your Final CA attempt due in Nov’2020 and to continue your studies by making use 
of our online library. 
 
In order to help you with this, we will now give you a detailed weekly time table so as 
to tell you very precisely which chapter / subject to be studied on what day. The idea 
behind this is, instead of all the students referring to the library randomly, we request 
the entire batch to refer to the particular chapter(s) / subject(s) which we mention in 
the time table so that entire batch stays at par. 
 
Once the lockdown is lifted and the situation normalises, we will revise such syllabus 
in your batch. However, we strongly recommend everyone to complete your studies 
as per the given time table with the sole objective of utilising your study time 
effectively. 
 
We are also in the process of developing live doubt-solving sessions for the syllabus 
we are covering through video lectures. We will shortly provide the detailed plan for 
the same as well. 
 
Our primary aim as of now is to make very efficient utilization of your time and to 
complete the syllabus in given time frame. 
 
Your cooperation is highly appreciated. 
Reg,  
Team JKSC 
 


